
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 7/28/2013 1:12:55 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Maternity leave policy 

Laura- I've been out. I'll follow up with HR about what our written policy says. 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 3:43 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Maternity leave policy 

Could you point me in the direction of someone who can provide the CPUC's policy on 
maternity and paternity leave? 

Yes, you likely did not expect this question, but it's important. 

Thanks in advance! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 
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